
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP 

 Assistant Village Manager/Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: August 17, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: ZBA 06-11: 415 Manor Hill Lane   

 

 

At its June 28, 2006 meeting, the Zoning Board of Appeals made a recommendation of approval for 

ZBA 06-11.  At that time, no conditions were added to the recommendation.  At its July 26, 2006 

meeting, the ZBA members voted to add a condition of approval that would limit the variation to the 

current residence.  The attached ordinance reflects the addition of the condition of approval. 
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